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July 1, 2020 
 
Dear Woodbridge Parents and Families, 
 
WELCOME Woodbridge Wildcats to the 2020-2021 school year!  Our Wildcat community has proven that together 
we can accomplish anything and this year will be no different.  During the spring of 2021, we will celebrate 50 years 
as a school.  How exciting to be a part of the historic 50th anniversary year at Woodbridge!   
 
As you know, we have been in a 2 year project for a new air conditioning system funded by tax referendum dollars, 
thanks to the community. This project is nearly complete and will be ready by August 10th.  New chillers, AC 
classroom units and LED lighting are in place to improve our classroom environment for years to come.   
 
Thank you for completing the parent survey that we sent via Edsby in May.  You told us that you appreciated the 
increase in teacher communication and knowledge of what standards you child is learning during the eLearning 
process.  We have shared this with our teachers and have plans to keep these positive outcomes in place, no matter 
if a student in on campus or participating in eLearning with Woodbridge teachers.   
 
We will continue to use parentlink texts, phone calls and emails to provide you with information from our 
Superintendent, Addison Davis, and information specific to Woodbridge.  Please check these regularly and contact 
the school at (813) 871-7460 if you need to update your contact information to ensure you receive these important 
communications.  As a school and a district, we will continue to be responsive to the needs of the Woodbridge 
community and will keep you apprised of any changes as they arise.  WE ARE HERE FOR YOU. 
 
Mark your calendars for OPEN HOUSE on Friday, August 7th from 1:00-4:00 p.m.  Specific schedules will be 
shared with your summer mailer and on parentlink communications.   
 
Coming soon….meet the new Assistant Principal and new Woodbridge Teachers and Staff! 
 
Important Information for 2020-2021: 
School Bell Times: 
Arrival: 
7:35 a.m.  First Bell- gates close and students must enter through the office after this time. 
7:40 a.m.  Students in classrooms learning  (Instruction begins) 
Dismissal: 
Monday   12:55 p.m.   Early Dismissal 
Tues-Fri    1:55 p.m. 
 
Can’t wait to see everyone!  Please call the school at (813) 871-7460 or email sarah.jacobsencapps@sdhc.k12.fl.us 
with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sarah Jacobsen Capps 
Principal 
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